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This week has been all about the Flying Start pets.  

The children have loved seeing their pet photos displayed on the board and it has led to some lovely 

conversations about names and characters of the pets.  

We have talked about pet homes and matched the picture cards, set up our own pet shop, drew our 

pets and created lots of different animals in our art area. 

During outdoor learning the children have hunted for pet pictures, created clay pets and taken part in 

scavenger hunts. We finished the week with some sunny weather, and we are keeping our fingers 

crossed that we have lots more of it next week! 

On Wednesday we had our Little All Sports session which focused on football skills such as dribbling, 

small, controlled kicks towards a target and big powerful kicks towards the goal. Lisa returns in two 

weeks for a gym and movement session.  

Important dates 
Thursday 6th March. World Book 

Day 

Friday 4th April: Last day of spring 

term 

Summer term. 
Tues 22nd April – Fri 23rd May 

Half term 26th May – Fri 30th May 

Bank Holiday Mon 5th May 

Mon 2nd June- Thurs 17th July 

World Book Day. Thursday 6th March. 

 

To celebrate World Book Day, we will be having a day of 

stories and book themed activities.  

 

On Thursday children can dress up as a favourite book 

character or come dressed in their pyjamas ready for a cozy 

day of stories.  

There will be a World Book Day token for every child 

attending the nursery.  

 

We had a lovely visit from Bruno the 

puppy. The children had already seen 

photos of Bruno but were delighted to 

meet him in person!  

Bruno was a superstar visitor, and Becci 

has promised to bring him in again soon 

to meet some more of the children.  

 

 

 Science week.     W/C 10th March 
We have planned lots of fun activities for the children 

for Science Week. If you would like to come in to help 

the children with these then please do let us know 

and we can book a day and time that suits you. 

(approx. 30 minutes)  

Science gives us lots of ‘awe and wonder’ moments 

and is a wonderful thing to see the children 

experience. 

 

   


